


5. Risk Register 

The Board discussed the contents of the latest iterations of the College’s Corporate, Prevent 
& Academic Risk Registers. 
Several staff have taken up online refresher courses.  
It was noted that the independent review of Prevent has not been published yet. 
Board approved and signed off the Risk Register. 
 

6. Minutes of the Academic Board 

The minutes of the Academic board were received and approved. 

 
7. Intention to change registration status to Approved Fee Cap 

 
The college has informed OfS its intention to change the registration status to Approved Fee 
Cap.  
The college is working towards submitting the application in Summer, in time to be 

considered for the 2024/2025 academic year. 
 

8. AOB 
TEF submission is due on 24th January. College will be making both provider and student 
submissions for 

The 


